
                                                 Belkin International, Inc. 

C2PC Request Letter 
 
7/12/2024 
 
 
Federal Communication Commission 
Equipment Authorization Division, Application Processing Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21048 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
FCC ID: K7SBPD006. 
 
We hereby request C2PC Certification for the above mentioned FCC ID. 
 
The reason for this request is: 
 
Added the model no. BPD006V2 and updated the powerbank's software to support a 
wireless output maximum power of 15W in portable mode (no AC adapter). The original 
software limited the wireless output power to 7.5W without adapter. While connected to 
a power supply the wireless output has not changed and still supports up to a maximum 
output of 15W. Unauthorized parties are unable to make modifications to the transmitter 
as the transmitter is sealed in the enclosure and the firmware requires a special tool and 
procedure to update it.  
 
 
Kind regards 
 

Signed:  
 
Printed name: Zack Vogel 
Title: Regulatory Compliance Engineer 
Date: 7/12/2024 
 


